March 2, 2015
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi Pat,
Yes, it is my understanding also.  Let me know if you need anything else.  Thanks, Denise
 
Denise Garcia, Ph.D.
Associate Dean
College of Education, Health & Human Services
California State University, San Marcos
San Marcos, CA 92096
(760)750-8524
 
From: Patricia Stall  Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 1:12 PM To: Denise Garcia Subject: Re: KIN budget questions
 
Denise, 
 
Thank you for meeting with me this afternoon to review the KIN. MS state-supported budget. BLP understands from your signature on the P-form that you agree with the presented budget for Kin. MS. If, in the future, the department is in need of program costs, such as additional equipment  and/or staff support, the college 
will absorb all extra costs of the program without requesting new monies. Please let me know if this is your understanding as well.
 
Thank you,
 
Pat
From: Denise Garcia <dgarcia@csusm.edu> Date: Monday, March 2, 2015 11:58 AM To: Pat Stall <pstall@csusm.edu> Subject: RE: KIN budget questions
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